
 

Branford Shellfish Commission 

Established 1987 
Town of Branford, Connecticut 

MEETING MINUTES – Tuesday, July 12, 2022 
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Location: Community House, 46 Church Street, Branford, CT 
Time:  5:00 PM 
 

1. Attendance:  A. Pulcinella, Dave Steinhardt, Peter Graves, Dr. John Strell.  
2. The Meeting was called to Order at 5:01 PM. 
3. Approval of the Minutes of the June 14, 2022 Meeting:  On a motion from Dave 

Steinhardt, seconded by Peter Graves, the Minutes were approved. 
4. Review of Dock Applications and Shellfish Bed Impact Projects – Coastline Consulting 

& Development, LLC submitted an LWRD License Application Pre-Submission 
Consultation Form Shellfish Commission regarding a Private Residential Dock Float 
Project at Maple Street & Indian Neck Avenue with information, maps and plans.  
Discussion ensued and on a motion from Dave Steinhardt, seconded by John Strell, it 
was unanimously agreed to that the project will not adversely impact a shellfish area 
and the document will be signed and returned. 

5. Public Forum – None present.  
6. Communications with Bills – None.  It was noted that the signs were ordered from 

East Coast Sign, but have not yet come it. 
7. Permit Activity – 33 issued since last meeting – 13 Seniors, 15 Residents, 1 Daily Pass 

and 4 Non-Residents for a total of $285. 
8. Budget Report – None.   
9. Enforcement – No issues.  Commissioner Strell noted that the Limewood area has 

some great people enjoying the shore. 
10. Update on Lease Collections – Dave will be issuing an invoice to Thimble Island 

Oyster Company; DJ King is due next month; Midstate/Norman Bloom is not 
renewing 1, 1 is paid in full and 1 is to be billed soon; Nicholas Pastore is under 
collections.  

11. Old Business – None. 
12. New Business – None. 
13. On a motion by Dave Steinhardt, seconded by Peter Graves, the meeting was 

adjourned at 5:18 by unanimous consent. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, Doreen Denhardt, Clerk 
 
  


